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To: IHCDA Partners      Notice:  PN-21-05 
From:  IHCDA 
Date: February 25, 2021 
Re: Notice of filing to amend the 2019 Action Plan 

 
Notice is hereby given that the Indiana Housing and Community Development Authority 
(IHCDA) plans to amend the 2019 Action Plan for the Emergency Solutions Grant CARES Act 
(ESG-CV) funding in response to community needs associated with the COVID-19 pandemic. 
This funding is used to fund activities designed to prevent, prepare, and respond to COVID19 
throughout the Indiana Balance of State.  
 
This notice concerns the allocation and administration of ESG-CV funds:  

1) IHCDA will utilize up to $2,500,000 for any activities outlined for RRH/Homeless 
Prevention.  

2) In cases where subrecipient capacity is strained, IHCDA will assume the role of direct 
services provider. This option will apply statewide and not specific to any one region, to 
allow flexibility for adding capacity to respond to increased demand, as needed. 

 
Click here to access the amendment. 
 
The ESG-CV funding was awarded through the Coronavirus Aid, Relief, and Economic Security 
Act of 2020 (CARES Act). This funding provided a supplemental appropriation of Homeless 
Assistance Grants under the Emergency Solutions Grant (ESG) as authorized by McKinney 
Vento Homeless Assistance Act of 1987 (P.L. 100-77), as amended by the Homeless 
Emergency Assistance and Rapid Transition to Housing (HEARTH) Act of 2009 (P.L. 111-22) 
(42 U.S.C.S.§11371 et. seq.) 
 

https://www.in.gov/ihcda/files/ESG%20and%20HOPWA%20Con%20Plan%20Amendment%203-2-21.pdf

